Michael P. Daniels

From: Mark H. Scruby <MScruby@RTLAW.com>
Sent: Wednesday, January 18, 2023 2:58 PM
To: Michael P. Daniels

Subject: Annexations, et al.

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. . Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the
content is safe.

Mike, with respect to the pending annexation, plan amendment and zoning applications for the Hall Family and JPHCC, LLC, this email confirms our agreement
that the hearings for the Planning Commission be noticed and scheduled for its regular meeting in February, 2023, and for the City Council be noticed and
scheduled for its two regular meetings in March, 2023.

Mark H. Scruby | Senior Counsel

ROGERS TOWERS
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CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This email is from the law firm of Rogers Towers, P.A. (“Rogers Towers”) and the information in this email and all attachments to this
email (the “Information”) are intended solely for the intended recipient(s). The Information may be legally privileged and confidential. If you are not an intended
recipient or you believe that you have received this email in error, please notify the sender immediately, delete the email from your computer, and do not
review, use, disseminate, distribute or copy this email or the Information. Please also take the necessary steps to permanently remove any copies of the
Information from your system and do not retain any copies, whether in electronic or physical form or otherwise. If you are not an existing client of Rogers
Towers, do not construe anything in this email to create an attorney-client relationship between you and Rogers Towers unless the email contains a specific
statement to that effect and do not disclose anything to Rogers Towers in reply that you consider confidential.

Links contained in this email have been replaced. If you click on a link in the email above, the link will be analyzed for known threats. If a known threat is found,
you will not be able to proceed to the destination. If suspicious content is detected, you will see a warning.



